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NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release
October 7, 2015
Voices of Hope’s Annual Open House & Candlelight Vigil 
The public is invited to Voices of Hope’s annual Open House and Candlelight Vigil in recognition of National Domestic Violence Awareness Month and in memory of lives lost to domestic violence. The two events will be held on Thursday, October 22, 2015 at Voices of Hope’s facility at 2545 N St.

The Open House features tours of the facility, refreshments, and the opportunity to meet Voices of Hope staff and board members and learn more about the agency’s services for victims of domestic violence and sexual assault. Visitors will also have the opportunity to take part in Voices of Hope’s #IAmAVoice social media campaign. 
The annual Community Candlelight Vigil begins immediately after the Open House at 7:30 p.m. and is held outdoors in front of the facility.  The program will include music, a reading of the Mayor’s Proclamation recognizing Domestic Violence Awareness Month, and various individuals sharing their voice in ending domestic violence in our community. The Vigil will conclude at approximately 8:00 pm. Both events are free and open to the public. 

“Earlier this year, Voices of Hope reached its 40th year anniversary or providing services in this community. This year’s Open House and Candlelight Vigil is an opportunity for community members to learn more about the work our agency does each day to end domestic violence and sexual assault and the help victims of these crimes,” says Marcee Metzger, Executive Director.  
#

For additional information, contact:

Patsy Martin at 204-476-2110 or go to www.voicesofhopelincoln.org
FACT SHEET

· It is estimated that one in four women will be involved in a physically abusive relationship in her lifetime

· Of female murder victims, over 1/3 were killed by their current or ex husbands or boyfriends

· Approximately 1 in 5 high school girls report being abused by boyfriends

· Voices of Hope answers over 10,000 client-related call and provided face-to-face services to nearly 2,000 unduplicated individuals in 2013.

· Voices of Hope’s services include a 24-hour crisis line, 24-hour advocacy for victims who are in hospital emergency rooms or in contact with police, daily walk-in services, safety planning, assistance filing protection orders, short term counseling, basic needs provision, and support groups. All services are free.

· Voices of Hope provides services for both women and men.

· Voices of Hope can provide presentations on the issues of relationship violence, sexual assault, stalking, teen dating violence, and other related topics for your church group, community organization, club, etc.

· Voices of Hope’s 24-hour crisis line number is: 402-475-7273

